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                             ‘Growing Together. Empowered to be more’
WELCOME BACK…AUTUMN 2
Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to a new half term at UPS!
We are really hoping that it will be filled with plenty of learning and fun as we head towards Christmas, and we really hope to be able to put on some Christmas activities involving you…but obviously that depends on a number of factors; regardless, we’ll keep you posted. 

We’ll also be in touch later about next week’s parents evening arrangements so keep an eye out for how to book your appointments...it’ll be first come, first served, as usual.
Covid, of course, is still causing some headaches and we’ve had some new advice by Trafford’s public health team. Please can you take note of the following points and follow the procedures accordingly:

· We have seen further reductions in our case rate, however rates are now levelling-off. 

· Although dropping, we are still seeing very high rates among our 5–15-year-olds, and have a number of outbreaks in our schools.

· Important change to household contacts - We are now advising household contacts of cases to:

· Start daily LFD testing as soon as they become aware that a member of their household has tested positive

· Have a PCR test as per national guidance 

· Household contacts do NOT need to stay at home until they receive their PCR test result

· Continue to LFD test for a period of 10 days even if their PCR is negative

· Household contacts can now continue to attend school, but if household contacts develop Covid symptoms or return a positive LFD test then they need to start to self-isolate and go for a PCR test immediately. 

Of course, if your children are unable to have a LFD test, it changes the advice slightly on whether they should come in to school whilst awaiting the result. In such cases, please give us a call.

In fact, under all circumstances, please do not hesitate to give us a call, ping us an email, or catch us on the gates for a chat, should you need any further guidance or clarity.

Finally, and completely unrelated, please do continue to support/encourage your children with their reading, spellings, timestables rockstars (Y2-6), and their homework projects…it makes such a huge difference to both their academic development, and their enthusiasm and passion for learning!
Yours sincerely,

Mr Simon Parker
Headteacher
